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 Important Dates 
 10/7/24 - Webb PTA Meeting - 3:30 Webb Media Center 
 10/9/24 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 
 10/10/24 - Hurricane Helene Fundraiser - pjs for $1 and hats for $1 
 10/24/24 - Half Day - students dismissed @ 11:20 Family/School Conferences 
 10/24/24 - Family School Conferences 
 10/31/24 - Half Day - students dismissed @ 11:20 - Records day PM for teachers 
 10/31/24 - Webb Halloween Parade 10:30AM 
 11/5/24 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher professional development day 

 From the Principal 
 Dear Parents and Families, 

 During October we will be working to support our students with information and lessons 
 on bullying.  October is Anti-Bullying month and our goal is to bring awareness for our students 
 and families about what bullying is and what it isn’t and how to prevent it or stop it if it is 
 happening.  Please see information below about special dress days and activities. 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me via email; 
 corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org  or by phone; 248-658-5900. 

 Sincerely, 

 Principal, Webb Elementary 

 Intervention Letters going out 
 We are happy to report that most of our testing is done and we have identified students 
 in need of extra intervention support in reading.  Intervention groups will start this week. 
 If your child is part of this group, he/she will come home from school with a letter letting 
 you know.  This is an awesome opportunity to give your child valuable extra support so they 
 do not fall behind.  If you do NOT want your child to participate, you can sign the form 
 and return it to school with your child. 

 YMCA SportPort 
 Every other week the YMCA will put on an after school fun event on Thursdays for any 
 Webb students who are interested.  For each event there is a new sign up so every two 
 weeks your child will have a new chance to participate.  This week we will be hosting again. 
 Look for the link in your email today.  The first 24 are chosen each time.  Here is the link 
 for this week:  Webb Elementary YMCA SportPort Registration Link 10-10 



 Tardy Party 
 To encourage students and families to be on time to school each and every day, we will be 
 bringing back our “no tardy parties”.  This week will be our first week.  The kids really 
 enjoy doing this and it is a great way to motivate everyone to be on time to school each 
 day.  When students are on time each week, they are able to participate in some sort of 
 fun treat or event.  Each week they get a fresh start, so if you have a bad week, there is 
 always next week to try again.  We hope your child will be joining us each and every week. 

 October Students of the Month 
 Congratulations to our October Students of the Month!  We look forward to celebrating 
 with the students and families at our Student of the Month Breakfast on October 24th at 
 7:30AM. 

 Ms. Watts  Y5s  Destiney Shepard 

 Mrs.Platt K  Lyla Gadsby 

 Mrs. Wilkins K  Makayla Golden 

 Mrs. Kroneck 1  Dakota Godles 

 Ms. Platt 1  Dominique Hyman 

 Mrs. Burgess 2  Wyatt Boggs 

 Mrs. Corso 2  Kaylee Green 

 Ms. Burr 3  Kaylin Hauck 

 Mrs. Trathen 3  Dwayne Finley 

 Mrs. Thomas 3  Chloe Hinman 

 Ms. Snyder 4  Liam Hopkins 

 Mrs. Brew 4  Phillip Binford 

 Mrs. Sanborn 5  Shia Strickland 

 Mrs. Hazen 5  Jason Henderson 

 Mrs. Tschirhart 5  Cullin Williams 

 Mrs. Knox CI  Jermaine Brown 

 Mrs. Pollatz ASD  William Baldwin 

 Bagels $1.25 
 We will be selling bagels on WEDNESDAYS this year and they will be now be $1.25.  Please make a 
 note of these changes.  One suggestion was to send the dollar and quarter in a plastic ziploc type 
 bag, so your child doesn’t lose any of their money.  We will again offer salt, plain, cinnamon raisin & 
 onion.  Students who are late will NOT be allowed to buy a bagel unless they have a doctor’s note 
 for their tardiness.  The cost of the bagel is now $1.25. 



 Halloween Parade 
 Thursday, October 31, will be a half day for our students.  That day we will celebrate 
 Halloween with our students and all students will be able to wear costumes to school (no 
 blood, weapons, or scary masks).  There will be a Halloween parade at 10:30AM for all of 
 our parents/family members that want to attend.  Our first choice is to parade outside 
 around the small playground.  If the weather is bad, we will invite family members into the 
 gym and parade around the gym.  Hope to see you there! 

 Vaccination Clinic 





 Hurricane Helene Relief Fundraiser 
 Please see information below about a district fundraiser to help support families impacted by 
 Hurricane Helene. 

 M-STEP Reports 
 Parents of students in 4th and 5th grades (last years 3rd & 4th graders) received reports 
 on Friday about your student’s progress on the M-STEP test.  Please take some time to 
 review this with your child.  This test is important as it is a measure of the child’s as well 
 as the school’s progress in teaching the state standards. 

 Playground After School 
 With the nice weather in the fall many families choose to stay and play on the playground 
 after school.  Please don’t forget our school rule about playground use after school.  Any 
 students staying on the playground after school MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT 
 and the adult must be physically in the playground area.  This does NOT count for older 
 siblings.  Students who walk home, must go home and cannot return until after 6PM (when 
 latchkey is done for the day) without an adult.  We do NOT monitor the playground after 
 school.  Adults MUST monitor their students.  We appreciate your help with this. 



 October is Anti-Bullying Month 
 October is Anti-Bullying Month and we have a series of activities planned to support this 
 initiative at Webb.  We will be kicking off with our monthly Monday Morning Meeting next 
 week.  Throughout the month the morning announcements will give tips and information 
 about bullying.  The students will be doing different activities each week as they learn 
 about what bullying is and is not and tips for stopping bullying or reporting it if they see it. 
 We will also have special dress up days each week to show our support.  Our hope is to 
 bring awareness to our whole Webb community. 

 Anti-Bullying Dress-up Days: 
 Monday, October 7th -  It’s Okay to Be Different - mismatch day 
 Wednesday, October 16th -  Unity Day:For Kindness, Acceptance and Inclusion - Wear orange 
 Friday, October 25th -  Put Bullying to Rest - Wear pajamas to school 
 Tuesday, October 29th -Stomp Out Bullying - wear Webb gear w/paw prints or dark blue 

 October Lunch Menu 
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